Save South Tyneside Hospital $\sqrt{-\text{Campaign}}$



Save Our Hospital Services

Your Essential Health Services are under threat

On July 5 which is the birthday of Our NHS, details will be released of a consultation that threatens permanently closing vital services at South Tyneside Hospital.

Whilst health commissioners claim this is a path to "excellence" it is driven by massive cuts to both Sunderland and South Tyneside Hospital budgets and has not had the involvement, or even the support of most clinicians & staff.

Come to Our Public Meeting Friday 21st July 6.30pm

Brinkburn Community Centre, McAnany Avenue, South Shields, NE34 OPJ

Public consultation events will be listed here:

https://pathtoexcellence.org.uk/

Further details can be found at:

http://www.savesouthtynesidehospital.org/

Access to health care is a right of all in a modern society, and we demand that it must be guaranteed.